
Halal Declaration 

April 3rd, 2024 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This is to declare that Yakima Chief Hops, and all of its sites in the USA and Belgium do not 

process or handle any ingredients that contain alcohol or any ingredients of animal origin (e.g. 

pork).  Therefore, all products are Halal Suitable. 

Sincerely, 

Hugo Rojas 

VP, Quality & Planning Phone:  

509-839-9287 

Email:  Hugo.Rojas@yakimachief.com 
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